
Weekly Newsletter - 16/06/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
As a lifelong Tina Turner fan, listening to the Year 4 
children sing River Deep Mountain High 
onstage at the Hackney Empire was definitely the 
highlight of my week. The Festival of Voices this 
year was a massive success and I just want all the 
children to know how very proud of them I am. 
Thank you so much for coming out to support your 
child. I also want to thank the Year 4 staff team and 
of course Ms Marshall, who works so very hard to 
make our Stars shine!
Now that we are having such amazing weather, 
please make sure that you put sunscreen on your 
child in the morning. Please try and dress your 
children in as few layers as possible. T-shirts and 
shorts in the school colours and summer dresses 
are all welcome. One thing we do ask you to 
maintain are proper school shoes. Sandals, crocs 
and any other open toed shoes are not suitable for 
children to wear to school.
Finally, something that is very close to the hearts of 
all Star staff is the Pretty Mud 5k fun run in aid of 
cancer research. We all have our personal reasons 
for taking part but we also want to acknowledge the 
brave battle one of our pupils and their family are 
currently facing. We are filled with admiration for 
their positivity and courage. If you can sponsor just 
a few pounds, we would be most grateful.
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/star-pr
imary-school 

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Some of our pupils tried out their bikes today 
from the ‘Borrow a Bike’ Scheme. They will use 
this opportunity to cycle to  school everyday, 
practice their cycling skills and contribute to 
lower carbon emissions! Well done Star cyclists!

Nursery
AM - 96.6%
PM - 93.6%

Reception
RA -92.6%

RSM -91.8%
RB -91.4%

Year 1
1R - 94.3%
1T -95.2%
1B -97.2%

Year 2
2P -94.3%
2S - 89.5%
2U - 93.5%
2V - 98.6%

Year 3
3GR - 95.2%
3R -92.1%
3L - 96.2%

Year 4
4R - 95.7%
4HS - 97%
4L - 92.4%

Year 5
5R -93%

5PN -97.7%
5T - 94.6%

Year 6
6H - 91.4%
6V -95.2%
6R -97.4%
6S -100%

Whole school attendance - 94.8%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly Reflection

Esey - 6H

Star Park
As the weather gets warmer, 

pupils are wanting to enjoy the 
park after school.  Please supervise 
your child whilst they are playing 

and talk to them about 
appropriate behaviour when using 
a public space. Remember, they are 

often in school uniform and  
represent the

school community. 

Festival of Voices 2023
Year 4 joined children from 5 partner 
schools to perform on stage at the Hackney 
Empire. Their performance was fantastic! 
This was our children's stage and they 
certainly owned it.  We are so proud of all 
who performed and this will be a lasting 
memory for everyone involved.

Star Cyclists

Rania 3GR

What a beautiful week of 
weather we have had. The sun 

is shining and it’s very hot. 
Remember to bring a water 

bottle into school each day to 
stay hydrated and leave your 

school jumper at home.
Stay cool!

Last week, we celebrated ‘supporting one 
another’ through our RSHE mornings. 

Let's continue to support each other this 
week. Remember everyone - a problem 
shared is a problem halved. Can you 

repeat after me? A problem shared is a 
problem halved!' Thank you and have a 

great week.

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/star-primary-school
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/star-primary-school


Nursery

AM - Ashmeet
PM - Elena

Reception
RA - Muhsin

RSM - Hidaayah
RB - Eshaal

Year 1
1R- Iyaad
1T- Jayden

1B - Muhaiman

Year 2
2P- Mario
2S- Rahil
2U - Olisa
2V- Daniel

Year 3
3GR- Shanarie

3R- Jade
3L- Daniel

Year 4
4R- Olivia
4HS- Sara
4L-  Rylee

Year 5
5R- Samira
5PN- Jovan
5T- Gracie

Year 6
6H- Saifan

6V- Esmeralda
6R- Eesa

6S- Bubacarr

Reception
RA-  Sofia

RSM- Scarlet
RB - Gloria

Year 1
1R- Nathan
1T- Sarah
1B - Angela

Year 2
2P- Tahir
2S- Hiba

2U - Maheera
2V- Ilhan

Year 3
3GR- Danny
3R- Ebrima
3L- Tayssa

Year 4
4R- Kevin

4HS- Precious
4L - Naeem

Year 5
5R- Daniel
5PN- Reggie
5T- Matildah

Year 6
6H- Riya

6V- Zainab
6R- Zain 

6S- Alaina

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

307 248

290 276

Picasso

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have shown good
examples of support.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 




